
‘FLU 2020 

This year we will be administering the ‘flu vaccine on Sundays 27 September, 4 October and 11 

October from 09.00-15.00. 

If you are entitled to a free vaccination you will receive a text or letter inviting you to make an 

appointment by calling 01462 624000. 

The clinics will be held in the car park at the rear of the surgery and it is very important that you 

arrive on time for your appointment.  

We will be operating a strict one way system. Please approach the car park on foot from Openshaw 

Way and after having had your vaccination leave via the alleyway onto Station Rd. 

Please wear a face covering and observe social distancing. 

The parents/carers of children age 2 & 3 will receive invitation letters asking them to call the surgery 

and they will be booked into a clinic during the week commencing 28 September. 

 


